

New Hampshire Occupational Therapy Association Prepares for Annual Conference



President Ann Kline and Vice President Kerrin Gullison at NHOTA 2017 Annual Conference

Lexian's client, the <u>New Hampshire Occupational Therapy Association (NHOTA)</u>, is hard at work planning its Annual Conference to be held on October 20, 2018. The event will take place at the Massachusetts College of Pharmacy and Health Sciences in Manchester, NH. Occupational therapy professionals from all disciplines are expected to attend.

Last year's conference included networking opportunities, vendors, raffles, a business meeting, and several educational presentations. Service awards, a student scholarship, and the Practitioner of the Year Award were presented. Keynote speaker Will Lautzenheiser, a double arm transplant recipient, received excellent reviews from attendees.

The NHOTA will build on 2017's success with another great conference this year. Speakers are booked to present on a variety of topics, including Billy Sheehan (Billy the Coach), Executive Health and Performance Coach, as keynote.

Check out the links below to learn more about the NHOTA and their upcoming conference:

- NHOTA website: http://www.nhota.org/
- NHOTA 2018 Annual Conference: http://www.nhota.org/event-2954668